LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 87TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 19, 2021

TO: Honorable Chris Paddie, Chair, House Committee on State Affairs

FROM: Jerry McGinty, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB3838 by Dominguez (Relating to the display of emergency and other notices by a governmental
entity on the entity's Internet website.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

It is assumed that the costs associated with the bill's provisions relating to the display of emergency and other
notices by a governmental entity on the entity's Internet website could be absorbed using existing resources.

Local Government Impact

According to the Texas Association of Counties, no significant fiscal impact to counties is anticipated. No
significant fiscal impact to other units of local government is expected.

Source Agencies: 302 Office of the Attorney General, 313 Department of Information Resources, 405 Department of
Public Safety, 529 Hlth & Human Svcs Comm, 601 Department of Transportation, 608 Department of
Motor Vehicles, 701 Texas Education Agency, 719 TSTC System Admin, 783 Univ of Houston Sys
Admin
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